
 Supporting parental insights: The Parental Experiences Survey 

Statistics Canada is conducting the Parental Experiences Survey (PES) until January 31, 2025. 
Results from the survey will help inform national recommendations for maternal and newborn 
care as well as improve the mental health and well-being of parents and families across 
Canada. The data are expected to be released in Spring 2026. 

Please spread the word in your networks and encourage those who have been selected to 
participate to complete the survey.  

For more information: 

Visit the PES Website - www.statcan.gc.ca/pes  

Watch a video about the PES - https://www.statcan.gc.ca/en/sc/video/parental-experiences-
survey  
 

 

Those who are selected to participate will receive the following brochure: 
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